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Writer’s email: chkla@legalaid.mb.ca 

February 14, 2023 

 
 

The Public Utilities Board of Manitoba 

400 – 330 Portage Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB  R3C 0C4 

 

Attention: Dr. Darren Christle, Executive Director and Board Secretary 
 

Dear Dr. Christle, 

 

Re:  Motion of the Consumers Coalition to compel further responses to Round 1 

Information Requests (Manitoba Hydro 2023/24 & 2024/25 GRA) 

 

The Coalition has received and reviewed the submissions of Manitoba Hydro filed February 13, 
2023 in response to its motion regarding certain 1st round information requests. 

 

Manitoba Hydro’s submissions regarding information requests COALITION/MH I-75, I-88, I-89(d), 
I-90, and I-91(e) have satisfied the Coalition’s concerns regarding the responses to these 

questions. 

 
Provided Manitoba Hydro files updated responses to COALITION/MH I-75 and I-91(e) as 

committed in its submission, and provided that the timeline proposed by Manitoba Hydro for 

the exchange of second round requests on the updated responses is acceptable to the Board, 

the Coalition is prepared to settle its motion for relief respecting these requests. 
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Finally, the Coalition withdraws its request for relief respecting COALITION/MH I-25. Subject to 

further direction by the Board, it is the Coalition’s view that the issues raised in its motion no 

longer require determination by the Board. 
 

Thank you, 

 
 

 

Chris Klassen* 
Attorney 

Public Interest Law Centre 

 

*Chris is an independent lawyer retained  

by the Public Interest Law Centre in this matter. 
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cc: Manitoba Hydro 2023/24 & 2024/25 GRA mailing list 


